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I am in support of SENATE BILL 767.  This will correct the mistake of an earlier bill 

which left out the word “Virtual” with regards to Charter Schools.  Charter Schools 

were not designed to be approved by one district and then be placed in another 

district.  No school district should be faced with rogue brick and mortar charter 

schools sponsored by one disctircs moving into others where the local school 

disctrics has no authority over theses charters.  It was a mistake in an earlier bill that 

left out  the word” virtual”.  This needs to be corrected.   

 

Please pas Senate Bill 767. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Patricia Hart-McArthur 

Ashland, OR 97520 


